
 
 
 

 
Mitsubishi Chemical Corporation 

Palace Building 
1-1, Marunouchi 1-Chome, Chiyoda-ku 

Tokyo 100-8251, Japan 
 

June 20th, 2022 
 

Changes of our business domain name and company logo 
 
  
Dear Valued Customers, 
 

We would like to inform you that the name of our business domain including each 
business unit will be changed on July 1, 2022. 

 
At the same time, our company logo will be also changed to “Mitsubishi Chemical 

Group” logo in accordance with a new policy of our parent company “Mitsubishi 
Chemical Holdings Corporation” which will be changed to “Mitsubishi Chemical Group 
Corporation”    

 
1. New business domain name 

 
Ion Exchange Resin Business Group, Separation Materials Department, 
Amenity Life Division, Advanced Solutions Business Group 
 
 

2. New Logo 
 

Current                       New 

       
* Related items such as the design of packages and documents will be changed 

accordingly by June 2023. 
 

We would appreciate your understanding and continued support. 
If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
Ion Exchange Resin Business Section 
Performance Separation materials Unit 
Mitsubishi Chemical Corporation 


